Hi,

| support the move to return Individual Youth Allowance requirements to what they were originally,
provided that this doesn't adversely affect other changes that have also been made, such as the

Start-Up Scholarship.

A number of people | know have been adversely affected by the current changes to the criteria for
independence, and it would be a huge help for them if the old criteria was reinstated. The current

system unnecessarily disadvantages more people than it helps.

Thanks,
Ms K Hodgins



